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I changed “bill” to “proposal” so that your proposal applies to both bills and resolutions.

Do you want to include in the next draft some of the other changes regarding conference
committees proposed by others last session, such as mandatory minority party
membership or meetings of conference committees.

Atty. Peter J. Dykman
General Counsel
Phone:  (608) 266–7098
E–mail:  peter.dykman@legis.state.wi.us


